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Board Members 2019 

 Georgia Lonkart, President 

 Donna Grohe, Vice President 

 Peter Smith, Treasurer 

 Robert Lonkart, Ass’t Treasurer 

 John P. Jenkins, Clerk 

 Mindy Abbott  

 Greg Williams  

 Fred Clausen  

 Peggie Bretz 

 Bill Mullin 

 Sarah Wyatt 

 Nancy Shoemaker 

 Pastor Reed Baer, Ex Officio 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
It's Annual Membership Renewal Time  

 
A big thank you to all who have already renewed their membership for 2019.  So many of you 
 have responded early that we are off to a great start!   
 
Our member contributions are a significant source of support for the 1717 Meetinghouse 
Foundation's mission to maintain and preserve the Meetinghouse.   
 
If you have not yet renewed your membership for 2019 just send the completed  membership 
form with your check  in the enclosed envelope.   

 

 

2019 Events at the 1717 Meetinghouse 
 
The 2019 event season was kicked off with a festive evening celebrating Robert Burns 
featuring our own Greg Williams (below with Margaret O'Brien).  
 
This year several favorites return including the Meetinghouse Chamber Festival, Seven 
Times Salt, and Hyannis Sound, and Joe Marchio on the Mander Organ, plus some new 
and exciting historical themed programs. Watch for our e-mail announcing the programs for 
2019.    
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Use your 1717 Meetinghouse Foundation membership card at the door to obtain the 

member discount for events. 
 
 
 

Volunteer Opportunities at the 1717 Meetinghouse Foundation 

 
Are you looking for the right place to to apply your skills? The1717 Meetinghouse 
Foundation offers you a great opportunity to use your skills in a vibrant organization 
dedicated to preserving the 1717 Meetinghouse. Whether you are interested in history, 
have great communication skills, have internet experience, or a background in the building 
trades, the Foundation has a committee that will welcome your contribution.  
 If you would like to participate on a committee contact us at  
 

development@1717meetinghouse.org 

 

   


